
KWHA Updates November, 2013 

KWHA Members, 

 The KWHA Board of Directors met on Sunday, October 27th and had a very successful and 

productive meeting.  I would like to share a few of the highlights with you!   

Banquet-Our annual banquet will be held January 10-11th at the Four Points Sheraton in Lexington, 

Kentucky.  The high point committee has selected a fantastic assortment of awards for our winners.   

High Point Program-Our High Point Secretary, Donna Galloway, is working diligently to calculate the 

high point award winners for each division.   

The KWHA encourages exhibitors, trainers, and owners to double check their points for each horse and 

division.  We strongly suggest that you submit your points to the point secretary by 12-1-13 to avoid 

any discrepancies.  Feel free to use the document below to record your point calculations.  

Also, owners of halter colts (weanlings and yearlings) MUST designate whether they want their points 

to count towards the performance or pleasure division for owner of the year honors by 12-1-13. 

Contact Information: Donna Galloway (High Point Secretary) 

Phone: (859) 338-5537 

Address: 110 Woodford Drive, Winchester, KY 40391 

Show and 
Date 

Horse’s 
Registered 

Name 

Name of 
Class 

Place 
(Example 

1,2,3, etc.)  

Exhibitor 
(On Show 

Date) 

Owner (On 
Show Date) 

Trainer (On 
Show Date) 

 
 
 

      

 
 
 

      

 
 
 

      

 
 
 

      

 
 
 

      

 
 
 

      



Also, the KWHA introduced a “Trail Riding Distance Program” in 2013.  If you have not sent the point 

secretary your log sheet please do so by 12-1-13.  Forms are available in the KWHA Bluebook or online 

at kywha.com.  Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Other-I will be informing our membership soon about additional ideas and projects that the KWHA has 

in the works.  As always, please contact myself, or any Board of Director, if you have any questions or 

suggestions on any issue pertinent to the association.   

 

Jared Scott 

KWHA President 

502-600-1608 

jscott1608@gmail.com 

 

 


